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The Board of Justice listened to information of the Judicial Ethics Commission in respect of project of guidelines on

communication of courts with media developed by the Commission.

The Board of Justice expressed readiness to participate in development of guidelines on communication of courts, the Ministry of

Justice and the Court Administration also expressed their wish to involve in development thereof. Work on development of

guidelines on communication of courts shall be continued by listening to opinion of communication experts and, possibly, by

establishing joint work team, which shall include all institutions interested.

The issue was reviewed in the sitting of the Board of Justice on June, 16
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